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This Week’s Highlights 

 In Nursery this week we have enjoyed the 3 Little Pigs story, the children 

have used the story map to retell the story – they have particularly 

enjoyed being the wolf! We have helped the pigs to pack their suitcase 

with items making sure that there are 3 (one for each pig) 

 In Reception this week we have enjoyed The Gruffalo story. We have had 

a go at making our own story maps, talked about animal homes in the 

forest and our own homes and also tried to make a new hair dye for The 

Gruffalo by mixing colours! 

 In Year 1, we discovered a lost star!  We described our new star and used 

our imagination to think about how it landed on Earth.  In maths, we 

have been busy working on our teen numbers, and during our project 

work, we have been looking at London, and talking about different 

landmarks. 

 In Year 2 we have been amazing authors this week writing our own 

stories based on The Queen’s Handbag. We have moved on from 

exploring the UK to learning about the World, its seven continents and 5 

oceans. We even made our own balloon globes which was lots of fun! 

 In Year 3, we have really been enjoying writing descriptive phrases and 

sentences about beaches as part of our class story ‘Sand Wizards’. We’ve 

also had lots of fun investigating reflective materials in science. 

 Year 4 have enjoyed starting our new text Charlie and the Chocolate 

Factory in Literacy. In WOW writing we have started writing a letter to Mr 

Wonka to persuade him to give us the final golden ticket to gain entry to 

his factory. In Science, we have continued to look at Electricity and how 

to construct our own simple series circuits to light a lamp.  

 In Year 5 we have been continuing to read our class novel ‘The House of 

Light’. In science we have been completing research on the solar system 

and finding out interesting facts about different planets! 

 Year 6 have enjoyed learning about some different religions this week. 

We’ve also started to design our very own brand new animal species. 

These will be sent off to enter a nationwide competition and have helped 

us to learn all about adaptation.  
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Our value next week  
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This Week’s Value Stars!! 

Nursery: Isla F, Oliver L, Laylah F, Auria B 
RKI- Abriella A, Joeshan S 
RRG— Isabelle H, Dylan B 

We demonstrated integrity this week: 

Year 1: Nevaeh W, 
Ethan B, Jasmine C 
and Matthew N 

Year 4: Alan R, Lilly -
Grace P.M, Keira G, 
Madison N 
 

Year 2:  Ellie P, Julia 
K, Eryn M, Olivia W 
 
 
Year 3: Mia T, Lexie 
L, Tyler Tr, Frankie B 
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Year 5: Joseph H, 
Lacey Mc, Leia G, 
Nathan C 
 
Year 6: Dean S, 
Scarlett D, James A, 
Lucy N 

 Year 6:  Lily May P, 
Kaiden C L, Jasmine A, 
George M 

 

This Week’s Learning at Home 

Word of the Week 

Nursery – materials Year 3 - port 
Reception- Autumn Year 4 – persuade  
Year 1 – explore Year 5 – poised  
Year 2 - continent Year 6 – reincarnation 

 
Problem of the Week 

 

 

 

 

Attendance Winners 
Early Years – Mrs Glynn’s Class 94.9% 
KS1 – Mr Garry’s Class   98.7% 
LKS2 – Mrs McLoughlin’s Class   94.3% 
UKS2 – Miss Kellett’s Class   98.5% 
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